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JAMES H. LESAR 

ATTORNEY AT LAW 
918 F STREET, N.W., ROOM 509 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20004 

TELEPHONE (202) 393-1921 

January 14, 1995 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7623 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Harold: 

Enclosed are some records relating to the spectrographic 
analyses performed by the FBI in the JFK case which someone recent-
ly obtained at the National Archives and left with me. Most of it 
looks familiar to me, but I am uncertain whether we got some of it 
during C.A. 75-0226. If you think any of it is new, please let me 
know. 

Thanks, 

Best regards, 

Jim 


